
Announcements for Tuesday, April 20, 2021 

 

❖ The Dungeons and Dragons club will meet on Thursday after school in room N219 from 

4-5:30. 

 
❖ Happily Ever After is collecting NEW children’s books for grades K-3 through the month of April 

to be donated to Crookshank Elementary and the Webster School right here in St Johns 

County.  Books can be dropped off to room 925, the front office or portable 13.  Please include 

your receipt, name, grade and student number to receive service hours. 

 

❖ Juniors and seniors, do you want to help others while getting volunteer hours?  We are 

now accepting applications for Link Crew Leaders for next school year.  Scan the QR 

code to fill out the application by April 23rd at 3 pm.  QR codes can be found throughout 

the school, including at both the NGC and main guidance offices.   

 

❖ Attention Freshman Students!! If you are looking for an elective class this summer you 

can enroll in Driver’s ED and Safety for a half credit elective if you are now 14 ½ years 

old. You can sign up by logging on to www.flvs.net. The course takes 18 weeks to 

complete, and you can earn your drug and alcohol safety criteria and permit free of 

charge.  Your School counselor will need to approve you for this course. 

 

http://www.flvs.net/

